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Ellen Fairleigh

From: Jared Moravec <jmoravec@bifd.org>
Sent: Friday, July 27, 2018 11:16 AM
To: Ellen Fairleigh
Subject: Wuensch SPT PLN20977

Hi Ellen, 
 
I spoke with Cheryl Wuensch earlier this morning.  She had some questions about the fire hydrant requirement.  I think I 
was able to answer all of her questions.  She did ask about the timing of the installation of the new hydrant.  I am okay 
with the installation being deferred until any development occurs with the new lot being created.  That is the catalyst for 
the new hydrant.  I am not sure how this may fit into the planning process, but wanted to let you know where I stand on 
the issue. 
 
Please let me know what you think.  Thanks. 
 
Jared W. Moravec, Deputy Fire Chief 
Bainbridge Island Fire Department 
8895 Madison Avenue NE 
Bainbridge Island, WA 98110 
(206) 451-2034 – Office Direct 
(206) 842-7695 – Fax 
jmoravec@bifd.org 
www.bifd.org 
 


